
Representation from Ancleggan Limited in response to the Examiner’s request for comments on 

the Applicant’s draft itinerary for the ASI. 

1. Ancleggan requested the Examiner made an Accompanied Site Inspection to the land in which 

it has a registered interest next to Bolney substation in its submission made on the 11 January 

2024 (PEPD-060). 

2. Ancleggan notes that the Applicant hasn’t included this property in its Draft Accompanied Site 

Visit Itinerary (REP2-016). 

3. Ancleggan repeats its request for the Accompanied Site Inspection in the light of the 

Representation from Ancleggan Limited in response to the Applicant’s response to Affected 

Parties’ Representations (Documents 8.51, Table 2-3). 


